First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter

Interim Pastor Preston VanLoon: 701-223-8614 or fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com

June 6th - June 12th, 2021



Birthdays this Week

7th Sarah Lund 8th Jeff Rauser 10th Mary Ann Sayler 10th Sue Reuther 11th Ron Wittmier

FBC Member of the Week

Connie Lund has been attending First Baptist Church all of her life. Connie's parents were members of the church. She and her siblings were also raised in FBC.

Something that Connie especially likes about the church is it's warm and friendly atmosphere. Over the years, Connie has been involved in the church in numerous ways including youth group, singing in the choir, AWANA program, and teaching the youth Sunday School. She has also served on the Diaconate, Board of Christian Education, and several committees. Connie would tell anyone thinking about joining First Baptist Church that "we have a warm and welcoming church. Our church is centered on preaching and teaching from God's Holy Word, helping us to continue having a better understanding and closer walk with God.

Prayer Chain Members Needed

If you would be willing to be included on a prayer chain to be contacted and pray for special prayer requests, please let the pastor or church secretary know. Thank you



Wednesday Night Bible Study

CLICK HERE to join ZOOM

ID: 848 0346 2955 Passcode: 352023

Or by Calling 312-626-6799

Church Leadership Team Meeting

Monday, June 7th at 6:30 pm

Church Member Profile

Please remember to turn in your "Church Member Profile" to the church office or in the box titled "Church Member Profile" located in the Narthex entry way of the church

Special Thanks

To Sheila Quick for taking care of our outdoor gardens and flower pots.





Summer Session

June 9th Regular YG at Bismarck Baptist Church

Camp Bentley Women's Retreat

June 11th – 13th



Sunday's Sermon

"An Encounter with Jesus" Acts 10: 34-43

Dear FBC Family

After much thought and discussion, the CLT has unanimously approved changing our mask protocol. We will start this change immediately. Our new protocol will read "Masks are now optional, but are still strongly recommended by the CDC if you have not been vaccinated." For those of you who have not been vaccinated, we encourage you to do so not only for your benefit but also for those around you who could be affected by the virus."

We thank you for being patient as we required masks in the use of our facility. We will continue to monitor Covid numbers and adjust our Covid protocol as needed. Hopefully as more people become vaccinated, our Covid numbers will continue to stay down in the Bismarck-Mandan area. If you are not yet vaccinated, I encourage you to do some research and talk to your physician if you have questions or concerns. We will continue to social distance as much as possible and will re-discuss at our June meeting. Please feel free to contact Kathy Martin if you have any questions.

American Baptist Women

"Women & Girls Day" June 12th, 2021 1:00-3:30 pm

Participants will break out into small groups to create bookmarks, a small packet of useful items, a beaded bracelet, a greeting card puzzle, and a greeting card for American Baptist nursing homes.

Go to

www.abwomensministries.org/wom ensday today and register!